Office of the City Attorney

Robert K. Weber City Attorney



Scott R. Letteney Deputy City Attorney

Nicole F. Loop Assistant City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

March 24, 2011

HONORABLE JOHN T. DICKERT and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE:

/ss

C:

Claim for damages/reimbursement

Dear Mayor Dickert and Aldermen:

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered information to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is my recommendation that the claim be denied.

 Gary McCaske, 1020 High St, Union Grove, 53182, claims reimbursement in the amount of \$1,294.00 for a fence that was damaged by the weight of the snow pushed against his fence at 2819 Hamilton Av during the blizzard on or about February 2-3, 2011. The City denies liability.

Sincerely,

hiale J. Loop Nicole F. Loop

Ald, Wiser

Assistant City Attorney